
March 17, 2005

To:  Mr. Todd A. Hammer, Mr. Thomas A. Budewitz, All Counsel of Record Practicing
Before the Workers’ Compensation Court, and Rausch Attorney E-mail List - via e-mail

(see attached list)

Re: Asarco, Incorporated v. Keith L. Foster
WCC No. 2004-1120

Dear Counsel:

The issues in the above-entitled matter have been resolved.  Since there are no
issues pending before the Court, this case will not be a part of the in-person conference
scheduled on April 1, 2005, at 1:00 p.m., and additionally, no amicus briefs need to be
filed.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

/s/ Clara Wilson
Deputy Clerk of Court
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